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12th June 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

Summer Fair Choir Performance 2023 

We are delighted to inform you that Westfields Infant School Choir will be performing at the start of the 
WISPA Summer Fair on Friday 14th July 2023.  As such we ask they are brought to Hedgehog Class at 
4:55pm and will need to wear summer clothes not school uniform. 

If you would like your child to perform with the Choir at this event please complete the attached form and 
return it to school by 26th June 2023. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Anna Fennell 
Year 2 Team Leader & Class Teacher 

               

Summer Fair Choir Performance 2023 

My child is able to perform at the WISPA Summer Fair     

Child’s Name      Child’s Class      

Signed      Print Name      

Contact telephone number           

 


